
 

08 April 2014 

An active member of our community 
 
At Wide Bay Australia we are taking our commitment to actively 
supporting the community - literally.  We have taken on naming rights of 
the 3 year old Ring Road Run and with this partnership staff are looking 
forward to getting their running shoes on and participating in the event. 
 
Managing Director of Wide Bay Australia Martin Barrett said “Wide Bay is 
delighted to support this important event that is focused on fitness and 
health in our community. We know this is also an important social event 
for the region and look forward to putting a team together ourselves. 
Wide Bay Australia continues to support local events & organisations in a 
far more significant way than our other competitors. We are definitely 
dedicated to supporting the local community thanks to the support of 
our customers and shareholders”. 
 
Wide Bay Australia are committed to the communities we serve and have 
built our reputation around a true community banking philosophy.  
Supporting local events such as the Wide Bay Australia Ring Road Run 
brings benefits not only to the event and the local community as a whole, 
but also to our staff and customers. 
 
Registrations are now open and we encourage our customers to look out 
for the exclusive registration deal we are offering during the month of 
April.  The event will be held in Bundaberg on the 08 June 2014.  For 
further information about the event visit www.ringroadrun.com.au 
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